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ED GAINEY 
MAYOR 

KIM LUCAS 
Acting DIRECTOR 

May 5, 2022 

President and Members 
City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

RE: VACATE A PORTION OF 
BRYANT STREET 

Dear President and Members of City Council: 

We have a request for the vacation of an unopened portion of Bryant Street in the 11th Ward, 6th 
Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached.  

The abutting property owners, have requested this vacation, to expand their property lines and to continue 
to use the paper street as a driveway.  

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended. 

Sincerely, 

             Kim Lucas 
             Acting Director 

KL:JM 
Attachments 

https://na4.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAmWBoa_Uh-9NxslWxbFI9pJe6rDlAnjnl
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Created: 2022-06-03

By: Doneisha Myers (doneisha.myers@pittsburghpa.gov)

Status: Signed

Transaction ID: CBJCHBCAABAAmWBoa_Uh-9NxslWxbFI9pJe6rDlAnjnl
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